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  Hair So Fresh Lori Rose,2021-01-21 Hair So Fresh
is a fun level 3 reader following a boy who
relishes all of the ways he can style his hair.
Whether his hair is long or short, there's no
limit to how fresh, fly and cool he can look.
Sometimes he does his hair himself and sometimes
he gets help from a barber. Either way, he looks
great every day. Readers will get ideas for new
hair styles and even find ones they wear too.
  It's Haircut Time! Michele Griffin,2012 Often
demonstrating strong dislikes for haircuts, tags
in shirts, seams on socks, and lumps in food,
extra-sensitive children are sometimes very
challenging for parents to rear. Griffin, a
pediatric occupational therapist, created this
story to foster communication, tolerance, and
understanding between parent and child.
  My Brown Baby Denene Millner,2020-05-05 From
noted parenting expert and New York Times
bestselling author Denene Millner comes the
definitive book about parenting African American
children. For over a decade, national parenting
expert and bestselling author Denene Millner has
published thought-provoking, insightful, and
wickedly funny commentary about motherhood on her
critically acclaimed website, MyBrownBaby.com. The
site, hailed a “must-read” by The New York Times,
speaks to the experiences, joys, fears, and
triumphs of African American motherhood. After
publishing almost 2,000 posts aimed at lifting the
voices of parents of color, Millner has now
curated a collection of the website’s most
important and insightful essays offering
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perspectives on issues from birthing while Black
to negotiating discipline to preparing children
for racism. Full of essays that readers of all
backgrounds will find provocative, My Brown Baby
acknowledges that there absolutely are issues that
Black parents must deal with that white parents
never have to confront if they’re not raising
brown children. This book chronicles these
differences with open arms, a lot of love, and the
deep belief that though we may come from separate
places and have different backgrounds, all parents
want the same things for our families—and
especially for our children.
  No Way to Haircut Day! (Grammy's Gang Book 1)
Flo Barnett,Derek Bacon,2012-06-20 No Way to
Haircut Day is the first book in Flo Barnett's
Grammy's Gang series. Kaden refuses to get his
haircut. So when dad and mom take him to the
barber shop, he is very uncooperative to say the
least. After the deed is done though, when looking
in the mirror, he sees a handsome boy that looks a
lot like himself. Maybe getting a haircut isn't so
bad after all especially when you get a red
lollipop to take with you.
  Even Monsters Need Haircuts Matthew
McElligott,2013-06-27 Perfect for Halloween, this
is a hilarious story about a boy who follows in
his father's footsteps . . . in his own
monstrously unique way. Just before midnight, on
the night of a full moon, a young barber stays out
past his bedtime to go to work. Although his
customers are mostly regulars, they are anything
but normal-after all, even monsters need haircuts.
Business is steady all night, and this barber is
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prepared for anything with his scissors, rotting
tonic, horn polish, and stink wax. It's a tough
job, but someone's got to help these creatures
maintain their ghoulish good looks.
  Eva and Sadie and the Worst Haircut EVER! Jeff
Cohen,2014-06-03 Meet Eva and Sadie in debut
picture book author Jeff Cohen's Eva and Sadie and
the Worst Haircut EVER! The book was inspired by
the viral recording of NPR reporter Jeff
interviewing his two little girls explaining the
worst haircut ever. When big sister Sadie notices
Eva's hair is just too long and getting out of
control, she decides to take matters into her own
hands. When the haircut is over and there's a pile
of hair on the floor, Sadie realizes she may have
done something wrong. What will Eva and Sadie's
parents say? Will they be able to fix the worst
haircut ever? With beautiful illustrations from
Elanna Allen, young readers will love reading a
story based on a real-life sister act! In the same
vein as Fancy Nancy, the fun and creativity of
sibling relationships shine through in this sweet
tale of cutting hair and learning lessons.
  No Haircut Today! Elivia Savadier,2005-05
Dominic refuses to get his hair cut, no matter how
much his mother wants him to or how bad it looks.
  Dave's Haircut Damon Burnard,2003 Dave's last
haircut was a disaster so he decides to cut his
own hair. Luckily, Joe the Barber gives him a very
cool haircut.
  Fros, Braids, Fades, and Waves Thomishia
Booker,2022-03-11 Fros, Braids, Fades, & Waves: A
Celebration of Black Boy Hairstyles is a book
every Black boy needs! This book holds a mirror up
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to Black boys and shows them their true
reflection. Fros, Braids, Fades, and Waves is a
celebration of Black boy hairstyles. Black boys
can wear their hair in any style that makes them
feel good and confident. This book elevates Black
joy! Using African American Vernacular English the
story is delivered in a poetic style. Inside you
will find vibrant illustrations and rhyming text
designed to capture the attention of children.
This book puts Black boys front and center. My fro
is poppin! I love the way it glistens in the sun.
Switching up my hair from a fade to a fro is
always so much fun. Discussion question: What is
hairstyle makes you feel most confident? Fros,
Braids, Fades, & Waves is a part of the Hey
Carter! (TM) collection of books written by Dr.
Thomishia Booker. Hey Carter! Books (HCB) curates
books, products, and experiences that ensures
Black children, specifically boys are reflected
positively. More information about Hey Carter!
Books (TM)can be found at www.heycarterbooks.com
Appropriate for ages 0-8
  Fros, Braids, Fades, & Waves Thomishia
Booker,2022-02-21 Fros, Braids, Fades, & Waves: A
Celebration of Black Boy Hairstyles is a book
every Black boy needs! This book holds a mirror up
to Black boys and shows them their true
reflection. Fros, Braids, Fades, and Waves is a
celebration of Black boy hairstyles. Black boys
can wear their hair in any style that makes them
feel good and confident. This book elevates Black
joy! Using African American Vernacular English the
story is delivered in a poetic style. Inside you
will find vibrant illustrations and rhyming text
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designed to capture the attention of children.
This book puts Black boys front and center. My fro
is poppin! I love the way it glistens in the sun.
Switching up my hair from a fade to a fro is
always so much fun. Discussion question: What is
hairstyle makes you feel most confident? Fros,
Braids, Fades, & Waves is a part of the Hey
Carter! (TM) collection of books written by Dr.
Thomishia Booker. Hey Carter! Books (HCB) curates
books, products, and experiences that ensures
Black children, specifically boys are reflected
positively. More information about Hey Carter!
Books (TM)can be found at www.heycarterbooks.com
Appropriate for ages 0-8
  Starry's Haircut Phoebe Fox,2017-12 Starry the
Sheep is nervous about her impending haircut, but
her experience with a kind farmer in her
schoolyard home, reveals that change can be a baa-
utiful thing! An endearing story written by
children's librarian, Phoebe Fox, Starry's Haircut
will delight readers both young and old.
  It's Time for a Haircut Cathryn
Summers,2017-12-15 Getting your hair cut for the
first time can be scary. However, watching your
dad go first can make it less scary. Jamal and his
father go to their local barbershop where the
barber uses clippers to cut Jamal's hair short.
This perspective of a traditional African American
barbershop promotes cross-cultural understanding.
The exciting text and fun illustrations are sure
to grab the attention of both emerging readers and
listeners alike. This book will inspire children
to love reading while teaching them proper
barbershop behavior.
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  J.D. and the Great Barber Battle J.
Dillard,2021-02-23 Eight-year-old J.D. turns a
tragic home haircut into a thriving barber
business in this hilarious new illustrated chapter
book series J.D. has a big problem--it's the night
before the start of third grade and his mom has
just given him his first and worst home haircut.
When the steady stream of insults from the entire
student body of Douglass Elementary becomes too
much for J.D., he takes matters into his own hands
and discovers that, unlike his mom, he's a genius
with the clippers. His work makes him the talk of
the town and brings him enough hair business to
open a barbershop from his bedroom. But when Henry
Jr., the owner of the only official local
barbershop, realizes he's losing clients to J.D.,
he tries to shut him down for good. How do you
find out who's the best barber in all of Meridian,
Mississippi? With a GREAT BARBER BATTLE! From the
hilarious and creative mind of J. Dillard, an
entrepreneur, public speaker, and personal barber,
comes a new chapter book series with characters
that are easy to fall for and nearly impossible to
forget. Akeem S. Roberts' lively illustrations
make this series a must-buy for reluctant readers.
2021 New York Public Library Best Books 2021
Chicago Public Library Best Books 2021 School
Library Journal Best Books 2022-2023 Texas
Bluebonnet Award Master List 2022 NCTE Charlotte
Huck Award Honor
  Bulletin of the United States Bureau of Labor
Statistics ,1966
  Haircuts by Children, and Other Evidence for a
New Social Contract Darren O'Donnell,2018-01-18 We
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live in an adultitarian state, where the rules are
based on very adult priorities and understandings
of reality. Young people are disenfranchised and
powerless; they understand they're subject to an
authoritarian regime, whether they buy into it or
not. But their unique perspectives also offer
incredible potential for engagement and
innovation. Cultural planner and performance
director Darren O'Donnell has been collaborating
with children for years through his theatre
company, Mammalian Diving Reflex; their most well-
known piece, Haircuts by Children (exactly what it
sounds like) has been performed internationally.
O'Donnell suggests that that working with children
in the cultural industries in a manner that
maintains a large space for their participation
can be understood as a pilot for a vision of a
very different role for young people in the world
– one that the UN Committee on the Rights of the
Child considers a new social contract. Seen and
Heard is a practical proposal for the inclusion of
children in as many realms as possible, not only
as an expression of their rights, but as a way to
intervene in the world and to disrupt the stark
economic inequalities perpetuated by the status
quo. Deeply practical and wildly whimsical, Seen
and Heard might actually make total sense. Darren
O'Donnell is an urban cultural planner, novelist,
essayist, playwright, director, designer,
performer, and the artistic director of the
Mammalian Diving Reflex theater company. O'Donnell
currently resides in Toronto, Ontario.
  The Barber's Cutting Edge Gwendolyn Battle-
Lavert,1994 Rashaad gets his hair cut by the best
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barber in town who also introduces him to the joy
of learning new words.
  Turn Autism Around Mary Lynch Barbera,
Ph.D.,2022-03-29 Help remediate—and in some cases
eliminate—autism and other developmental delays in
young children, even in as little as 15 minutes a
day with this toolkit of behavioral practices that
can be taught at home. Developmental delays and
signs of autism usually show up before 18 months
of age, yet children are often not diagnosed until
they are 4 or 5 years old. In Turn Autism Around,
Dr. Mary Barbera explains why parents can't afford
to worry and wait in long lines for evaluations
and treatment while not knowing how to help their
children. She empowers parents, caregivers, and
early intervention professionals to regain hope
and take back control with simple strategies to
dramatically improve outcomes for their children.
Dr. Barbera has created a new approach to teaching
kids with developmental delays that uses the
science of Applied Behavior Analysis (ABA) married
with a positive, child-friendly methodology that
any parent can use—whether or not their child has
delays—to learn to teach communication skills,
socialization strategies, as well as tackle sleep,
eating, potty training, and behavior challenges in
a positive, effective, and lasting way. Turn
Autism Around is the first book of its kind that
calls attention to an important fact: parents can
make a tremendous impact on their child's
development through behavioral practices taught at
home, even in as little as 15 minutes a day. Her
program shows these autism and developmental
delays can be remediated, and in some cases,
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delays can be caught up altogether, if parents
intervene while the child is young. This book is
for parents of young children aged one-to-five
years who are passionate about helping their child
as well as learning how they can change the
trajectory of their child's and family's life.
  Wally Does Not Want a Haircut Amanda
Driscoll,2016 Wally the sheep doesn't want to get
the haircut he really needs-- even after all the
other farm animals get new hairdos--but when his
shaggy wool gets him in trouble, he has no choice
but to ask for a trim.
  The Men's Hair Book Rogelio Samson,2013-04-04
The Men''s Hair Book: A Male''s Guide To Hair
Care, Hair Styles, Hair Grooming, Hair Products
and Rocking It All Without The Baloney is exactly
what it says in the title. Written by popular
men''s hair expert Rogelio Samson, The Men''s Hair
Book gives the modern male an in-depth blueprint
to getting his hair looking as he wants it to look
without the baloney that abounds the men''s hair
field. The Men''s Hair Book: A Male''s Guide To
Hair Care, Hair Styles, Hair Grooming, Hair
Products and Rocking It All Without The Baloney is
based on Rogelio''s hair-management equation: a
pioneering system that optimizes the profiling,
grooming, styling and caring of your hair so as to
yield the overall solution of great-looking,
convenient hair. The hair-management equation
covers and optimizes everything that has to do
with having hair that you can finally be happy
with, and this system serves as the backbone of
The Men''s Hair Book and Rogelio''s goal of
spreading the word so as to have men worldwide
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carrying their hair with pride and in a self-
actualizing manner. What''s more is that The
Men''s Hair Book is related to the real world
through barbershop case studies in every chapter
so that you are able to relate your newly-acquired
knowledge to the practical side of male hair care.
This is what you will find in the 240+ pages of
The Men''s Hair Book: - A hair-profiling system
that puts your hair into a type and length
category and that also measures how much your hair
may curl, altogether creating your particular hair
ID. - The Norwood male-balding classification
explained in detail so that you can identify any
current or future hair loss you may suffer. -
Rogelio''s popular hair-grooming method, including
his No Shampoo method and his Sebum Coating
method. - All about cleaning your hair, from how
to use shampoo to cleaning your hair without
shampoo and via natural alternatives. - All about
conditioners and how to make the most of the sebum
you secrete (yes, your hair follicles secrete
sebum!). - A full analysis of all hair products
and how to select the appropriate ones according
to your unique hair ID. - An in-depth coverage of
how to style your hair, including the relevant
hairstyles that suit your hair ID. - The correct
methods to optimally using hair dryers and hair
straighteners as a male without frying your hair.
- Guidelines for growing your hair long and
working out how long your hair will take to reach
certain lengths and hairstyles. - A guide on how
to shop for the correct barber or hairdresser. - A
plan of action that has you seeing the optimizing
of your hair as a journey that follows an optimal
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and efficient order and that is made up of a set
of steps and actions to be implemented. - A big
list of busted myths that will not only be
extremely helpful for your hair-optimizing efforts
but will also be great for bar talk! - The last
chapter contains 36 miscellaneous questions that
Rogelio has answered in depth so as to bulletproof
your journey. - An appendix section with 29 visual
references used throughout the book. - Every
chapter is neatly summarized at the end with a
Conclusion section to ensure that you have picked
all the important knowledge taught in the chapter.
- Each chapter is ended with a real-life case
study that has occurred in a professional
barbershop and that is related to the lesson
learnt in the given chapter. The Men''s Hair Book
is of great use and benefit for: - Men who want to
finally master their hair and stop wasting time
with Mickey-Mouse stuff. - Men who want to stop
wasting money on their hair and want their hair to
become economically viable. - Men desiring to
spice up their image and improve their self-
esteem. - Men with sons who need help managing and
embracing their hair. The same applies for any
other male family members who need a solution for
their hair.
  The Boy with Flowers in His Hair
Jarvis,2022-04-26 Jarvis offers a moving tale of
friendship, kindness, and acceptance, softly
touching on the subjects of illness or hardship in
a way that young children can understand. Everyone
likes David, the boy with flowers in his hair.
He’s sweet and gentle, just like his colorful
petals. David and his best friend have a great
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time together, finding the good puddles, making up
songs, and running away from the bees. But one day
David comes to school wearing a hat, and he is
quiet. When he takes off the hat, his bright
petals flutter down like butterflies. Now, where
his flowers were looks twiggy and prickly, causing
the other children to stay away. But David’s best
friend has an idea—a way to help David get his
color back, wielding paintbrushes and plenty of
love. Sensitively told and simply illustrated,
Jarvis’s story invites even the youngest children
to talk about difficult subjects in an age-
appropriate way—and feel inspired to support
others when they face trying times.
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